
PTA President’s Report - Carrie Peabody 
● Sandi Leclair - new Vice President 
● Nominations over the next 2 months, voting at the April Meeting 
● Open Positions: 

○ Children’s Theater (Missoula) needs a co-chair 
○ Color Run  - needs co-chair (Color Run April 9th) 
○ Ice Cream Social - needs chair - night of Elementary open house, need to 

organize purchase of the ice cream and then oversee the serving (usually 7th 
and 8th grade  

○ Website - needs chair - update current info 
○ PTA Membership - needs chair - puts together membership list, collects dues, 

prints membership cards 
○ Picture coordinator - needs chair- helps on school picture day. 
○ Reflections - need a co-chair 

Treasurer’s Report - Holly McDonald 
● Budget is being updated as we transition from another Treasurer. 
● This year we will be running at a $10K deficit (approximately) after increasing budgets 

but we haven’t increased our fund raisers.  
● Want to set up a budget committee - propose the budget at last meeting in May 
● Would also like to have a Fundraiser committee to review the fundraisers that we do and 

put together a proposal for fundraisers that we should be doing. 
Principal’s Report 

● Artist in Residence are providing 3rd and 4th grade students information about Folk 
Songs - Feb 23rd at 6:30.  Each class will go on stage and sing their song. 

● Drama club is going to do Dinner & a Show April 13th/14th 
● Subscription to Big Universe - login information will come home soon.  Can search book 

by Lexile and can read online.   
● 3D Printers have been used - 4th graders are on their own designing and printing after 

1.5 hours!  Mrs. O’Neil will be doing a project for 1st Grade.  Teachers will start to 
incorporate. 

● First Grade Mrs. Prunier’s class gave us a nice thank you note. 
School Board Report - Maureen 

● We reviewed school board goals and status (in process/on going/complete) 
● Many of the programs on the list have space constraints.   

○ Eg. Distance learning, we can’t currently offer more than math b/c we use the 
library until 9 am.  If we offered another class it would use library even longer. 

● Thursday Jan 19 Renovation Meeting 
Holiday Fair 

● Went very well 
● Disney Raffle made $500 
● Made ~$2K  

Reflections - Jennifer  
● 29 students enter, many with multiple entries 
● State awards night in March (Hood Middle School) 



● Needs $50 for Gift Certificates - for the Judges  
○ Jean Wozniak volunteered her time among other volunteers; Mrs. Ouellette, Mr. 

Burns, and Mrs. Cohen (aka Miss Laliberty).  
Upcoming Events:  

● Family Reading Experience 
○ State PTA offered this program that we’re going to incorporate with our Read 

Across America 
○ From K-2 free family event 
○ March 9th from 5:00 - 7:00 
○ Games and Prizes 
○ Theme: Out of this World 

● Family Bingo Night  
○ Great family event!!  
○ Prizes, Raffles 

● Kindness Week 
○ Mrs. Avellino will challenge kids to do 50 random acts of kindness 
○ There will be a station at lunch so kids can do a thank you card. 
○ Need volunteers 10:30 - 11:30 

● Missoula Children’s Theater March 20 - 25th 
 



 
 



 


